Parish of Our Lady of the Valley

Catholic Comunities of Clitheroe and Sabden Lowergate, Clitheroe, Lancs BB7 1AG

Tel/Fax 01200 423307 Website: olotv.org.uk Email: janet.clegg@dioceseofsalford.org.uk

Parish Priest: Mgr John Corcoran RD

Parish Priest email: john.corcoran@dioceseofsalford.org.uk

The Holy Family - 31st December 2017 St Michael & St John's, Clitheroe



ST MICHAEL & ST JOHN'S, CLITHEROE

Saturday (30 December) - Mass at 5pm

Sunday (31 December)

Mass at 9.30am

Monday (New Years Day)

Mass at 12noon

Tuesday

Mass at 9am

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday

Eucharistic Service at 9am

Saturday (6th January)

10.45am—Eucharistic Service 11am – 11.55am Exposition 11am – 11.45am Reconciliation 5pm – First mass of Sunday

ST MARY'S SABDEN

Sunday—Mass at 11am Wednesday – Mass at 9.15am

ST HUBERT'S, DUNSOP BRIDGE

Thursday—Mass at 9.15am **Saturday**—First Mass of Sunday 6.30pm

MASSES RECEIVED THIS WEEK Jackie Roberts, Brian Ashton, Brian & Veronica Connolly, Stefania Malysz, Robin Parker,

In thanksgiving & praise, Bernard & Teresa Mercer, Fadoua Khassout, Alexander Madi, Margaret & Arthur Peters. SICK Canon Tony Dorran, Jonathan Taylor, Amelia Telese, Ruth Edwardson, Bernice Dachs, Margaret Cunningham.

LATELY DEAD Robin Parker

OFFERTORY Clitheroe £597.55 Dunsop Bridge £152.00

CHRISTMAS OFFERTORY Clitheroe £2652.80 Sabden £407.23 Dunsop £151.00

LADIES GROUP Please pick up a copy of the 2018 Programme from the porch. Forthcoming event—Ukulele Band in our Parish Hall 16 February 2018

<u>CLITHEROE CRIB OFFERINGS</u> This year in place of 'Olive Aid', Crib and other offerings will be given to the charity 'Friends of the Holy Land' which helps the most vulnerable Christians living in and around Bethlehem. Cheques should be made to 'Friends of the Holy Land.

LAUDATO SI January 10 at 7.30pm in The Assembly Hall of the Old School Rooms. Please come and learn how our Parish is going to put Laudato Si into practice. Joe Howson and mark Rotherham (Lee House Mission Awareness Centre) will talk about their environmental projects and Joseph Cooper will talk about the Live Simply Ward plans and progress of St Wilfrid's Parish, Preston.

<u>DIOCESAN NEWSLETTER</u> Following on from the launch of the new diocesan website, there is now a monthly enewsletter. The newsletter will provide f forum for news of ervents and projects throughout the Diocese and a central space for information. You can sign up to the e-newsletter on the diocesan home page www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk <u>ANNUAL FUN QUIZ</u> This year was again a great success and raised £423.90 for Mary's Meals. Thankyou to all who supported.

<u>THANKYOU A BIG THANKYOU</u> for a great Quiz Night, to Arnold and all helpers from grateful participants. <u>FOUND</u> In church Saturday 23 December some food (purchased at Tesco). Please enquire at presbytery if it is yours.

ROTAS will be sent out early next week. Next weekends rota is Saturday 5pm

Welcomer J.Bentley Reader A.McGuire Eucharistic Ministers—F.Ellis & M.Fox SUNDAY 9.30am

Welcomers M.Rogers & C.Willman Reader—P.Donnelly

Eucharistic Ministers J.Hall, S.Hall, K.Downes Tea & Coffee—Embery family

PARISH CENTRE

NEW YEARS EVE NORTHERN SOUL

8pm till late Fantastic Music

Tickets £10

(including Pie and Pea Supper) now available from Kevin at the Centre 01200 423073

DUNSOP

HELP We would like more volunteers to join our dedicated band of cleaners for St Hubert's. If anybody is interested please contact Anne Precious on 01200 447309

SABDEN

BONUS BALL Winning no 41

KNIT, STITCH & NATTER every Monday 10-15am—noon, top room in the hall. All welcome to pop along for tea/coffee and biscuits and chat. Bring your own crafts if you wish and knit, STITCH or just natter.

FUN FITNESS & DANCE The fun, fitness and dance sessions are taking a break and will return on January 9th at 7.30 in the Hall.

COFFEE AFTER MASS please volunteers, a rota is displayed on the notice board.